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CASA (Court Appointed Special Advocate) of Peoria County 
Holds Fall Training Recruitment 
Informational Meeting at Two25 

 

Peoria, IL, August 26, 2011 — CASA of Peoria County is a non-profit organization that 
recruits and trains community volunteers, who are appointed by judges to be independent 
fact finders and to speak up for the best interests of abused and neglected children in 
Peoria County. The program’s volunteers work with the court system and the Department 
of Children and Family Services to ensure that all of the necessary information is presented 
to the court to allow the judge to make the best decision possible.  
 
CASA programs have been successfully implemented across the United States and in 
several other communities in Illinois.  The program aims to reduce the amount of time 
children spend in foster care and help ensure that the child’s best interest is served in court 
process. 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP:  Please join us for an informational meeting on Wednesday, 
August 31, 2011 from 6:00 -7:00 p.m. hosted by Two25 in the Mark Twain Hotel. Light 
appetizers will be provided.  There are many children waiting for an advocate! 
 
For more information on this event, visit www.casapeoria.org or call Colin at 309-669-2939. 
 
Thank you for your help in spreading the world to those in need and those who can help! 
 
 

To give a child a CASA volunteer is to give them a voice. To give them a voice is to give 
them hope, and to give them hope is to give them the world. 
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